
 
From: Jake Fischer <jakefischer23@gmail.com> 
Subject: Change the field name 
Date: January 14, 2021 at 11:48:01 PM EST 
To: mayor@scarsdale.com 
 

CAUTION: External sender. 

The Richard "Rippy" Philipps Field at Crossways would be an appropriate place and 
way to acknowledge the decades of positive and tireless service Rippy has given to the 
Community. He was a great coach and brought a lot of memories to the community he 
turned young boys into men on the field. 100% should be changed.  
 
 
-Jake Fischer  
--  
Thank You,  
Jake Fischer 
 


